From: Russ Taylor

To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Colorado Department of State Elections Rules (8 CCR 1505-1)
Date: Wednesday, August 2, 2023 6:03:28 PM

These rule changes are a move in the right direction. Please implement them as they are.

It is important that we keep the rules up-to-date as laws and technology change. These rules
should be part of a living document.

Sincerely,

Russ Taylor
First Vice-Chair, Montezuma County Democrats



